SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The proposed project area has been inspected by Range Forest Officer, Belur,
and Deputy Range Forest Officer, Belur Section and as per their Report no forest land
comes in between Chikamagaluru- Belur proposed railway line.
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Date : 05.08.2020 Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Hassan Division, Hassan.



